From: Maria E. Pereyra ElMokri
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt park

Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 7:13:28 PM

Hello Ms. Desiderio,

I understand the matter of funding the renovation of Roosevelt Park will be discussed at tonight's city council meeting.

I wanted to voice my strong support for the project which is so important to the youth in our community. I urge the council to do what is necessary to finally move this project forward.

Sincerely Maria Pereyra 198 Clifton street Apt 3 Malden, MA 02148

Sent from my iPhone

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Visit the following link to report this email as spam:

https://gdsprotect.cloud-protect.net/index01.php?mod_id &mod_option=gitem&mail_id 80045204-e181c5LSwWPk&r address?esiderio%40cityofmalden.org&report=